Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: John Emery <emery.ja@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:16 PM

To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Cc: Don Brittnacher (Don.Brittnacher@omnni.com); Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR; Terry Fox
Subject: Re: Status of Vapor Mitigation installation in Algoma

Tauren - Our installation has been pushed back to June 22. The installer has had many urgent requests for new radon
systems with all the activity in the real estate market this spring. More to follow...

John

On Thu, May 11, 2017 at 12:22 PM Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> wrote:

Thank you for the update John! We typically wait a minimum of 3 months of system operation before retesting for
vapors.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Tauren R. Beggs

Phone: (920) 662-5178

Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

From: John Emery [mailto:emery.ja@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 8:58 AM

To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Cc: Don Brittnacher (Don.Britthacher@omnni.com); Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR; Terry Fox
Subject: Status of Vapor Mitigation installation in Algoma

Tauren - A-1 Radon from Green Bay will be doing our installation on May 25 with a minimum of two suction points, or
possibly three. They will do communication testing as soon as they startup the system so we will report results soon
after. Then we can discuss how long to run the system before we retest for vapors.

I'll keep you posted. Your comments/guidance is welcome.



John



